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Important Notice Regarding
Upcoming 3G/4G LTE Changes

The end of 3G is fast approaching and as a result your customers’
Cellular Select Gate product requires a service upgrade by 2022
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v A proactive PCB upgrade approach is highly
recommended to ensure uninterrupted cellular service
& communications.

v As an SES authorized dealer, it is imperative to start
transitioning your customers’ 3G equipment before the
network carrier support ends.

v" An upgrade kit has been developed to make the
transition as easy as possible. Upgrade kit part#
SGCLCON3G/4GKIT

Contact our sales & customer service department for details:
Email: sales@selectses.com
Toll free: 800-342-5737

Contact us to schedule your upgrade:

Select...Don’t Settle?!




